CRUISE ABOVE THE CLOUDS

July 20, 2023


Dear 2023 Grant Applicant,
The Cruise Above the Clouds car show will be September 9, 2023.  This year the entry fee for participants will be $35.00.  We will not know the amount of funding available for grants until after the show is over and we have made an accounting.  As you may already know, all profits from the show are distributed to the grant applicants.  All funding will come from donations.
If you are interested, we invite you to submit a Letter of Intent by September 1, 2023 to receive funds for any program/project that is designated to meet the needs of the residents of Teller County. All 501(c)3 organizations are encouraged to apply.
Please include the following information along with the attached Grant Application:
1. A brief description and history of the organization
2. Statement of need
3. Project or program details
4. Other funding resources
5. Use and accounting of grant monies received in prior years from Cruise Above the Clouds
6. Contact information
ITEM #5 MUST BE INCLUDED WITH SPECIFIC DETAILS NOT, GENERALIZATIONS.  IF THE FUNDS WERE NOT USED FOR A REQUESTED NEED, PLEASE INCLUDE AN EXPLANATION.
This letter should be no more than two pages and addressed to:
Barbara Bay, Grant Committee Chair
Cruise Above the Clouds
PO Box 129
Woodland Park, CO  80866

You may send the letter as an attachment via email, as an alternative to regular mail, to my email listed below.

We encourage ALL non-profits to set up a small table or tent at the show to showcase what they do.  

I will be happy to answer any questions you may have regarding the grant process.  Thank you for all you do for the community.


Barbara Bay, Grant Committee Chair
ABOVE THE CLOUDS CRUISERS
620-384-5418 cell
barbbay@yahoo.com
